
Communities For a Safe Environment 

1204 Ulfinian Way 

Martinez, CA 94553-1973 

December 16, 2013 

To: Michael Kent 

Contra Costa County Hazardous Materials Commission 

Please continue Ralph Sattler's representation of Communities For a Safe Environment on the 

Hazardous Materials Commission. 

Sincerely, 
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